Town of Baltimore Board of Selectman Meeting December 27, 2017

Attending: Sandy Rich, Orson Kendall, Wayne Wheelock, Bud Rich, John Lomachinsky and Deb Bean.

The meeting was brought to order at 7:00 P.M.

Treasurer's Report- Motion made and seconded to accept report. Carried

The budgets for 2018 were reviewed for the General Fund and Highway accounts. After discussion, some adjustments were made. Final modifications can be made after the all year-end figures are in.

Year end orders were signed,

No Ella Graves bills.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:35 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Debby Bean Town Clerk